
Bryan H. Read 
Montgomery City Administrator 
Montgomery City Hall 
201 Ash Avenue West 
Montgomery, MN 56069 

August 20, 1997 

Re: A-5664 Montgomery (Montgomery Golf & Recreation Club, Inc. Petition) 

Dear Mr. Read: 

Pursuant to our letter dated August 5, the Municipal Board will take no further action on the 
above-described annexation. 

The Municipal Board is, therefore, closing this file. 

PDL:ry 

cc: Le Sueur County Auditor 
Montgomery Township Clerk 
MN Department of Transportation 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 




